No:JJM/KTPNA/AEE-1/Santhanpara/1/2023-24 Date: 15/06/2023

From
Assistant Executive Engineer-1
Kerala Water Authority

Project Division Kattappana

To
The Telecom officer
BSNL

Santhanpara

Sir,
Subject: Request for submitting the details of underground cable connections at Santhanpara

Panchayath.

This is the request letter from Kerala water authority regarding our project Jal Jeevan
mission at Santhanpara gramapanchayath. The pipeline are supposed to be laid underground
through all the roads in this panchayath. For the excavation purpose, we require the details of
underground cable connections with map at Santhaﬁpara gramapanchayath to avoid further

issues. Please do the needful as soon as possible.

Yours faithfully

A

57/ 06/028 Assistant Executive Engineer

Assistant Exsculive “
Kerala Water Authorl'
Project Division

Kattappana ~




